Lonnie McKechnie

From: DEE MCKEE <Dee.Mckee@matsuk12.us>
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 3:29 PM

To: Lonnie McKechnie

Subject: Reconsideration

[EXTERNAL EMAIL - CAUTION: Do not open unexpected attachments or links.]

| am would like to reconsider my vote for ordnance 22-036 because | amconcerned about the amount of land that is
being sold for such a low price.



